
 

 

 
 

CALL FOR TENDERS NUMBER 011-TP-P-23 
FOR SITE SUPERVISION AND QUALITY CONTROL OF 

MATERIALS AS PART OF THE REHABILITATION OF WESTERN 
STREET NORTH 

 
 
 
The Town of Sutton is calling for tenders for site supervision and quality control of materials as part of the 
rehabilitation of Western Street North. 
 
Specifications and tender documents are available from December 8, 2023, on the SEAO electronic invitation to 
tender system (www.seao.ca). 
 
Tenders will be received until 11 a.m. on January 26, 2024, at the Town Hall, located at 11 Principale St. South, 
Sutton, Quebec, J0E 2K0, and addressed to the attention of the Town Clerk’s office to be opened publicly in the 
same location as soon as possible after 11:05 a.m. Please note that bids can also be submitted electronically 
through the SEAO. 
 
This contract is subject to the Ontario-Quebec Trade and Cooperation Agreement (ONQBA), to the Agreement on 
the Opening of Public Procurement for Quebec and to the New Brunswick (AQNB), the Canadian Free-Trade 
Agreement (CFTA), Comprehensive Economic and Trade Agreement (CETA) including United Kingdom and 
Intergovernmental Agreement on Public Procurement between the Government of Quebec and the Government of 
the State of New York. 
 
Town of Sutton reserves the right to accept neither the lowest nor any of the tenders received. 
 
Given in Sutton, Quebec, this December 8th day of the month of December in the year 2023. 
 
 
 
Jonathan Fortin, LL.B, OMA 
Assistant Director General  
Town Clerk and Director of Legal Affairs 


